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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 10:18 AM
To: 'marniola@oaklandnet.com'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel leak case RO293 - City Of Oakland Municipal Service Center, 7101 Edgewater Dr., 

Oakland

Mark, 

Thank you for your voicemail message notifying Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) of staffing changes at the
City of Oakland.   ACEH understands that Mr. Gopakumar Nair is no longer with the City of Oakland and that you are
currently the contact for the subject site.   

ACEH is in receipt of the document entitled Work Plan to Address Data Gaps (work plan), dated December 18, 2014 and 
prepared by Arcadis U.S., Inc. (Arcadis) for the subject site.  ACEH will review and comment on the work plan in the near
future.  Your extension request has been approved with a current submittal date of March 31, 2015.  Please note that this 
is a floating date as ACEH has yet to respond to the recently submitted work plan.    

Thank you for your cooperation.  ACEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case toward
closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or 
send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Respectfully, 
Keith Nowell 
 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


